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Derr Pit Well Monitoring - Derr Pit Off-Site and On-Site Wells

Scott - DNR, Eric <eric.scott@state.co.us> Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 10:20 AM
To: JC York <jcyork@j-tconsulting.com>

JC, The Water Level Monitoring Report for Feb, 2023 has been received by the Division - thank you.

Eric Scott

Environmental Protection Specialist, P.G., R.G.
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

P 303.866.3567 x 8140 | F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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